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Dear Board members,

I am very concerned about the way the board is handling Cambria's water usage in this severe
drought.   This is a very serious issue to which most of the board is timidly responding.  Stage 2
is too lenient.  Our current prospect for the future supply should trigger a Stage 4 level.  

For the health of our water supply and of our vulnerable community, please take this move.

Sincerely and with concern,
Donald Archer

Please include my comments in the public record.
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